
REPORT  ON  ANTI-CATHOLICISM
RELEASED
The Catholic League’s second Annual Report on Anti-Catholicism
was published in March. It details approximately 150 of the
most egregious examples of anti-Catholicism that took place in
1995. The purpose of the report is to inform those in the
media, education and government of the extent and variety of
anti-Catholicism that is prevalent in American society today.

The  report  lists  findings  drawn  from  several  sectors  of
society:  activist  organizations;  the  arts;  commercial
establishments;  education;  government;  and  the  media
(including  a  sample  of  offensive  cartoons).

No claim is made that the report is an exhaustive study of the
nature  of  anti-Catholicism.  But  it  is  an  indispensable
resource for those interested in the subject. It has been sent
to every Bishop and Congressman in the nation, as well as to
influential  persons  in  the  media  and  others  sectors  of
society.

Catholic  League  president  William  Donohue  offered  the
following  comment  on  the  report:

“Those in a position to promote meliorating efforts will find
that they have their work cut for them. If multiculturalism is
taken seriously, then educators must address the problem of
anti-Catholicism in such programs. If those in the workforce
are interested in promoting greater sensitivity to workers of
various  cultural  backgrounds,  then  they  should  show  more
concern for the sensibilities of Roman Catholics. Those in the
media for whom tolerance is a mantra will similarly have to
question  whether  their  work  contributes  to  tolerance,  or
intolerance, of Catholics. And government officials for whom
bigotry is the world’s greatest sin will find a new source of
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evil in reading this report.”


